
Weekly Learning Reflections 

I can’t believe another week has flown by! It’s that time of the week again to reflect on all 

the amazing things we've accomplished.  

In English, I was absolutely blown away by the children’s persuasive speeches. They all 

presented their work with such conviction and confidence that I found myself almost 

convinced to book some city breaks! It was evident that they had all worked hard to include 

the persuasive techniques we've been learning about. It also takes a lot of courage to stand 

up in front of your peers and share your ideas, and I'm truly proud of them all for doing this! 

In our math lessons, we began adding and subtracting increasingly larger numbers using the 

formal written method. We gave an extra lesson to this to really build our accuracy as the 

children were finding some of the exchanges tricky.  Please make sure to focus on these 

questions in the homework booklet. Practice makes perfect, and I have no doubt that they 

will master this in no time. 

One of our exciting missions in geography this half term is to compare our local area to the 

towns we've been learning about in the Alps region. To accomplish this, we examined 

Ordnance Survey maps of Fareham and used the legend to uncover landmarks and tourist 

features in our surroundings. This will help us gain a better understanding of our own local 

environment and how it compares to the beautiful Alpine towns we've been studying. 

Our class voted star this week is Amelia, who received nominations for being kind, 

presenting her work beautifully and working well independently. My own star this week is 

Layla, who has really challenged herself across each subject, she has been a positive and 

enthusiastic member of the class, who is becoming increasingly more confident in sharing 

her ideas. She has also been super helpful, specifically in organising our class bookcase. 

Congratulations to both of our stars!  

 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Whyte 

 

 

 


